
 

 

 

 

ICE CANCELLATION – FRIDAY, MARCH 10th 

 

Hello Members,  

We have just been informed that our ice has been cancelled at WEM on Friday, March 10th. We will offer 

a makeup class on Friday, March 31st.   

If you are unable to attend this day, please contact Amanda by email so she can make the adjustment 

for the class on your account.  

Thank you,  

Amanda Pess  

IPFSC 

info@icepalace.ca 


